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Circular 1/1994:- Public Holiday on the first Monday in May

A Dhuine Uasail

I am directed by the Minister for Finance to inform you that, with effect from this year, the first Monday in 
May will be a public holiday for State employees. The regulations required under the Holidays 
(Employees) Act, 1973 in respect of employees within the scope of the Act have been made by the 
Minister for Enterprise and Employment.

Circular 5/84 should be regarded as amended accordingly.

Mise le meas
J. McGovern
Assistant Secretary


